
 



 



Academic Senate Meeting	 December 3,2002 

Chair. Mr. AJ Granger of Granger Construction has donated $1,000,000 to the university 
for the HVACR Building. See Attachment B for a full report. 

B.	 Vice President Chapman updated Senators on several searches and asked that input or 
the Academic Plan be forwarded to her no later than December 9, 2002. See Attachment 
Cfor details. She thanked the Senators for their commitment to the University, as this 
was her last Senate meeting. 

C.	 President Papo presented Dr. Chapman with a certificate from the Academic Senate 
honoring her retirement. 

VIII. Open Forum ­ Remember to attend the Gala at Williams Auditorium on Sunday, December 
8,2002. 

IX. Adjournment ­ Meeting adjourned at11 :55 a.m. 

Respectfully Submitted,	 Approved, 

David Aiken, Secretary	 William Papo, President 



 
 


